
 

 
Minutes of the Committee Meeting of the Illingworth & Bradshaw Local Activities Group held on  

Thursday, 16th January 2014 in the Community Room at Illingworth Fire Station at 2.30 pm 

Present:   Jean Butler (Chair), Jean Coles, Rose Grant, Gordon Heron, Anne Lees, 
Irene Mulhall, Audrey Reid and Brian Sinnett. 

Resolved/Action 
 

1.Welcome by Chair and Apologies:  The Chair welcomed those present and gave 
apologies from Rita Parkin and Joan Taylor. 

 

2.Additions to Agenda: None. 

3.Minutes of the last meeting held on Tuesday, 10th December 2013: Approved and signed as a correct record by 
the Chair. 

4.Matters arising from the Minutes:   There were no matters arising from the 
Minutes. 

5.Correspondence:  Jean Butler had received correspondence from the Small 
Grant Committee asking if anyone wanted to go on to the Small Grant 
Committee.  She pointed out that if we had a member on the Committee we 
could not apply for a grant. 

 
It was agreed that we should not put 
anyone forward to serve on the Small 
Grant Committee. 

6.Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer was away and therefore there was no 
report. 

 

7. Membership:  The Membership Secretary reported one new member taking 
the total to 95 members. 

The Membership Secretary was thanked 
for her report. 

8. Short Report covering attendance/issues in the current week: 
Art Class – No report.   
Crafty Club – Numbers averaging between 10 and 14. 
Keep Fit – 13, 10 and 12 attending since last meeting. 
Kurling – 19, 13, 16 and 16.  A suggestion was made that we purchase a third set 
of Kurling Stones. 
 
Tai Chi – In December numbers had been 7, 8 & 10 and in the two sessions in 
January 13 present.  Problems with gate into car park not being open and room 
cold. 

 

 

 
 
There was no objection to this suggestion. 
The Secretary place the order. 
 
Problems to be looked into. 
 
Thanks were expressed to those delivering 
activity group reports. 

9.  Forthcoming Events: 
Games Afternoon, Tuesday, 11th March 2014 – 2 – 4 pm 
 
 
Ceilidh - Zig Zag Band booked for Saturday, 10th May 2014 to start at 7 pm 
 
 
 
 
Renewal Forms:  The Membership Secretary would like these forms to be 
available to groups during the last few weeks of March as membership starts 
again on 1st April 2014. 
 
Christmas Meal at The Moorlands:  A suggestion was made that we ask about 
using the Marque for our meal and that we might have some entertainment in 
the form of an Elvis impersonator or some country music. 

 
Agreed this event be run as previously. 
The Secretary to advertise the event. 
 
The Ceilidh advertised on the website.  The 
Secretary to print tickets to be ready for 
next Committee Meeting along with 
posters. 
 
The Secretary to have Renewal Forms 
ready for next Committee Meeting. 
 
 
The Chair to make enquiries about both 
these suggestions.. 

10. Should we have a Facebook Page?  The Secretary asked if the Committee 
were interested in having the group on Facebook. 

Members did not wish to get involved with 
Facebook. 

11.  Any Other Business 
A suggestion was made that we run some dance classes such as Line Dancing. 

 
Nothing was resolved on this matter. 

12. Date of next Committee Meeting:    Thursday, 6th  March 2014 at 2.30 pm in 
the Community Room at Illingworth Fire 
Station. 

 
 

-------------------------- 

Chair 


